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FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 8741

November 9, 1977

Mr. Al Kendrick
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.
Aztec, New Mexico 87410
RE: Tenneco 0il Company
Hospah #41
2 Sec 12, T1TN, R9W
Dear Mr. Kendrick:

The referenced well is a water injection well. We are submitting the
following packer leakage data from a test taken on November 4, 1977.

UPPER INJECTION: 0 bbls water
0# pressure

LOWER INJECTION: 1328 bbls water
360# pressure

In our opinion, this information indicates there is no communication
between zones.

Yours very truly,
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cc: Brad Fischer
Tenneco 0il Company
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